
 

Last Day              

Term 4 

15th December 

12:30pm 

 

 

2022 YEAR 

Term 1 Starts 

1st February 

2022 

 

 

 

Wish you all  a 

Lovely                     

Christmas. 

Stay safe and  

Happy New 

Year. 

 

 

School News                         

Term 4 Issue 5          
14th December, 2021 

 
 
We have had quite a settled final two weeks of term this year with all students            
continuing to stay focused on their learning until the last day which has been great 
to see. 
 
Today Ella Brown from Sport Central brought the QLDC’s Sports Trailer out to      
Glenorchy School for the day. The children are having a great time having a go at a 
variety of different sporting activities. 
 
On Thursday 2 December we had a group of six students, Baxter, Pippa, Sienna, 
Ally, Nate and Dylan G. compete in the Central Otago Orienteering Championships 
at Twelve Mile Delta. They all really enjoyed the experience and have indicated 
they would like to do it again next year. Congratulations to Sienna for coming 7th 
place overall in the Year 5 and Year 6 Girls event. 
 
School Reports and Portfolio books were sent home with your children yesterday. 
We hope you will enjoy looking back on what your children have been working on 
throughout the year.    
 
Stationery lists will be sent out in January. Please send your children to school with 
their stationery on the first day back so that they can get underway from the very 
start of the term. 
 
Students will also need to bring their swimming togs to school on the first day back 
as we have organised for  our swimming programme to begin that day as well.  
 
We will update you on any changes in our school systems due to the traffic light 
level changes closer to school reopening.   
 
A decision about whether the Glenorchy Races will go ahead on Saturday 8            
January 2022 will be made later this week by the Rugby Club. Kelly is already onto 
organising a roster of parent help for the BBQ in the event that it does happen. It 
would be helpful if you could let her know as soon as possible if you know that you 
are not going to be available to assist, so that the roster can be as accurate as  
possible. Her cell phone number is 021 2546577.  
 
On Wednesday 15 December, Glenorchy School will close at 12:30pm for the 
Christmas Holidays. We wish our Year 8’s, Nate, CJ and Jazmine all the best for 
High School next year. Thank you everyone for all your support in 2021. We would 
like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Student of the Week                                             

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 
 

 



 

We have managed to clear most of the 
lost property, but have this adult sized 

jacket here. Does anybody recognise it?  

 

 

Photos of the children having a great 

time playing a variety of sports            

activities today. 




